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RII:PKV
50-416/78-09
50-417/78-09

Mississippi Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. Norris L. Staupley

Vice President of Production
P. O. Box 1640
Jackson, Mississippi 39205

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of August 4,1978, informing us of steps you
have taken to correct the item of noncompliance concerning activities
under NRC Construction Permit Nos. CPPR-ll8 and CPPR-119 brought to

your attention in our letter of July 12, 1978. We will examine your
- corrective actions and plans during subsequent inspections.

We appr eciate your coopet ation with us.

Sincerely,

M
Charles E. Murphy, Chief
Reactor Construction & Engineering

Support Branch

cc: Mr. W. L. Nail
Plant Superintendent
P. O. Box 756
Port Gibson, Mississippi 39150
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